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This document is uncontrolled when printed. Before use, check the Knowledge Base
within the McLaren Retailer Portal to verify that this is the current version.

Vehicles affected:

P11:12C, 12C Spider, 6508, 650S Spider, 625C, 675LT, 675LT Spider

P13:540C, 570S, 570S Spider, 570GT

Location: Electrical - Infotainment (AIS)

Concern: After replacing the Infotainment Head-Unit (HU) the Rear View Camera
(RVC) and McLaren Track Telemetry (MTT) are displayed on the main menu when
they are not fitted to the vehicle.

Condition: Permanent

Diagnostic Trouble Codes

N/A

Measure

If after replacing the AIS Head-Unit (HU) you've noticed that RVC and MTT are
available on the main menu of the IRIS display, you need to raise a Technical
Request.

This is because the by default configuration of the unit from the supplieris not
compatible with the configuration of the vehicle.

To change the configuration, we need to enable and disable both features within the
HU configuration sequence. The reason a Technical Request is required, is because a
special PIN is needed to enable the MTT application which can only be given by
McLaren Technical Support. A remote support session will be arranged to perform
the above sequence.

MTI Updates Information

N/A

This document is uncontrolled when printed. Before use, check the Knowledge Base
within the McLaren Retailer Portal to verify that this is the current version.



